
CROW CANYON ROAD SAFETY STUDY

SCHEDULE

The Alameda County Public Works Agency has conducted 
a safety study to evaluate traffic safety concerns on Crow 
Canyon Road. The purpose of the study was to evaluate 
and prioritize safety needs based on several factors 
including traffic data, accident history, roadway features, 
and public concerns and identify near/mid/long term 
countermeasures to address safety needs along Crow 
Canyon Road.
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Based on all of the information and public 
input gathered to date, the Public Works 
Agency has published a draft final report 
which is available online. Report findings and 
recommendations will be presented at the 
June 2, 2016 meeting.



For information on the previous meetings, 
presentation material, and a copy of the draft 
final report, please visit the Alameda County 
Public Works website.

Presentation of the report will be held:

Crow Canyon Road Safety Study
ACPWA
399 Elmhurst Street
Hayward, CA 94544

To learn more about the study:

Visit: www. ACPWA.org
Call:  510-670-5485 
Email:  info@acpwa.org
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Castro Valley Library
Chabot Room
3600 Norbridge Ave
Castro Valley, CA 94546

Thursday, June 2, 2016
6:00pm Open House
6:30pm Presentation
  Q&A Session
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